
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

23/21 15/07/2021 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

LILY BEACH ROAD 
 

Residents are advised that the following road will be temporary closed for road works to be 
carried out.  Deep Excavation work will be taking place and Road Closed Signs will be in 
place for the duration of the construction work.  
 
Lily Beach Road will be closed from Phosphate Hill Road Intersection to Linkwater Road 
Intersection. 
 
Mine access from Quarry Road will be closed for the duration of the roadworks. 

 
Start Date:  09/08/21 to    Approx. Completion Date: 08/10/21 

 
Access to Lily and Ethel Beaches can be made via Gaze Road/Golf Course Casino Road to 
Linkwater Road. 
 
Every effort will be made to complete the work within the time frame to have the road 
reopened to the public as soon as possible. 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services & Waste, Graeme 
Hedditch on 9164 8300 Ext 230 or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 


